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I want to extend a warm welcome back to our many seasonal 

members. It is good to see you back, and we look forward to having 

you enjoy the many activities and programs that are scheduled to take 

place during the fall and winter.   

 I hope you are enjoying the many free workshops that are offered 

each month at the recreation centers.  See the CPPG calendar in this 

newsletter for dates and times.  In addition to providing an 

opportunity to connect with fellow artists, there are senior colored pencil artists on site that can 

No CPPG Monthly Meeting in November 

Due to regular maintenance at La Hacienda Recreation Center, we will not be having our 
regular monthly meeting.  Please note the changes in food donations, card donations, and 
other CPPG events within the pages of this newsletter.  See everyone in December for the 
Holiday Party. 
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provide you guidance with your work.  9ǾŜǊȅ ǘƛƳŜ LΩǾŜ ƎƻƴŜ ǘƻ ŀ ǿƻǊƪǎƘƻǇΣ LΩǾŜ ƭŜŀǊƴŜŘ 

something new by just walking around the room and seeing what others are working on.  

Enjoy finishing your holiday card started at the October meeting.  If you are interested in 

donating your card to The Villages Hospital, return it to Amy or Mary by the December 

meeting.  However, I encourage you to have copies made, too.  Then you can donate some cards 

and send the rest of the cards to your friends and family.   

As we are preparing for the holiday season, we always remember those less fortunate than we 

are.  The Holiday Food Drive will take place this year at the December meetings.  Donations go to 

the Christian Food Pantry that benefits residents of The Villages.  Because the November meeting 

has been canceled, donations will be accepted at CPPG workshops.  

 Be sure to check out the colored pencil classes being offered at both the Enrichment Academy 

and The Village Art Center.  Classes include Colored Pencil 1, 2, 3, and portrait classes.  We are 

also planning on a Colored Pencil 4 class being offered this spring.  !ƴŘ ƛǘΩǎ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƻ ǎƛƎƴ ǳǇ ŦƻǊ 

aŜƭƛǎǎŀ aƛƭƭŜǊ bŜŎŜΩǎ CŜbruary watercolor pencil workshop.  

 In November we will start planning our annual Jubilee at Colony Cottage on March 21, 2020. It is 

not too early to start having prints and cards made for those of you who plan on 

selling.  wŜƳŜƳōŜǊΣ ȅƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ǎŜƭl at the Jubilee. The excitement that comes in sharing 

your artwork with the public and the feedback that you receive is a big morale booster. 

Registration for the Jubilee will take place at the January and February monthly meetings. As 

before, we will be asking for volunteers to help out the day of the event. 

 I am looking forward to seeing you all at the December monthly meeting. 

Diane 

The workshop at Rohan on Wednesdays now includes Critique Sessions for 

all interested CPPG artists.  The sessions are being held by Victoria Peterson 

and Doreé Voychick.  The next one will be on November 20.  The first 

session in October was a big success with eleven participants.  This is a 

great opportunity for our membership.  Be sure to join in.
 



CPPG PENCIL POINTS VOLUME 8 ISSUE 11 
 

 
 

Featured Artist of the Month 
Dawn Mastrodonato has been a valued member of CPPG for many years.  She has won 
numerous ribbons for her work, and she has contributed some of her pictures for this 
edition of Colored Pencil Points.  Her picture on the front of the newsletter is titled άtŜŜƪ 
ŀ .ƻƻΦέ  
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December 11 ς Holiday Party       

Time for our festive annual Holiday Party!  There will be food, fun, gifts and lots of holiday cheer! 
Games and Karaoke too! 

Please bring your favorite dƛǎƘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ¢ŀǎǘŜǊǎΩ /ƘƻƛŎŜ ŎƻƳǇŜǘƛǘƛƻƴΦ  9ǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƎŜǘ ŀ ŎƘŀƴŎŜ ǘƻ 
taste all of the dishes, and vote for the one they like best.  You may bring either hot or cold 
choices, sweet or savory.  Like last year, we will sell voting tickets at the door.  Each ticket will 
cost $.25. You will vote for your favorite by putting a ticket in the corresponding Bag. The person 
ǿƘƻ ƎŜǘǎ ǘƘŜ Ƴƻǎǘ ǘƛŎƪŜǘǎ ǿƛƴǎ ōǊŀƎƎƛƴƎ ǊƛƎƘǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŘŜŎƭŀǊŜŘ ǘƘŜ /ttD ¢ŀǎǘŜǊΩǎ /ƘƻƛŎŜ 
Chef for 2019. Proceeds from the votes will go to the Art Award Program. 

We will be collecting holiday cards made from your colored pencil art work for donation to The 
Villages Regional Hospital.  (Remember our October program) They will be delivered to the 
hospital for distribution to the patients who will be in the hospital over the holidays.  We will also 
be collecting non-perishable food items for the Food Bank. 

January 8 Meeting ς Sandy Phillips 

Sandy Philips will be instruct us in creating a beach scene on suede board. The club will provide 
the suede boards.  A complete list of needed supplies will be sent out in December. 

 

Special Announcement Regarding the Holiday Fo od 

Drive and Holiday Cards for t he Villages Hospital  
  

As we are preparing for the holiday season, we always remember those less fortunate than 
us.  Food donations go to the Christian Food Pantry which benefits residents of The Villages.   As 
the November 13 meeting has been cancelled, we will be accepting food donations at all 
November workshops.  If you know you will not make the December 11 Holiday Party, please 
drop off your food donation at one of the November workshops.  See the calendar in this 
newsletter for workshop dates. 
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We also are looking forward to collecting your holiday cards for distribution at The Villages 
Hospital.  Again, if you will not be at the December 11 Holiday Party, plan to drop off your 
Holiday Cards at one of the November workshops.  

 During the month of December, we will only be accepting food and holiday cards at the 
December 11 Holiday Party.  

 Please contact Amy Ottilige or Mary Tougas with any questions.  

 

Cynthia Knox Workshop was a Great 

Experience for All Participant  

 

 
Workshop attendees enjoyed three fun filled days of excellent colored pencil 

instruction, camaraderie and jokes with Cynthia Knox. 
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Membership Matters   

from Sondra Dwiggins, Membership co-chair 

I hope all CPPG members have had a very nice summer and are ready to get out your colored 

pencils and get to work on a new fall painting.   

By the way, have you renewed your membership for the coming year?   If not, please attend the 

ƴŜȄǘ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǎŜŜ ǘƘƻǎŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ ǘŀōƭŜΦ    LŦ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ƴƻǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŀǊŜŀ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ 

meeting, please mail in your dues to:  Sondra Dwiggins, 1209 Oak Forest Dr., The Villages, FL 

32162. 

We also have a few new members who have not picked up their badges.  Please stop by the 

Membership table at the next meeting and claim the one for you.   

 There will be a lot of interesting meetings coming up this fall, so we hope to see you at the 

meetings. 

Membership is happy to announce that we have four new members this month: 

Lynn Pederson, The Village of Mallory 

Diane Hayes, The Village of Fernandina 

Nancy Powierza, The Village of Orange Blossom 

Mary Roehm, The Village of McClure  
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Our Current Committee Chairs and Other 

Volunteer Positions are Filled by 

Many Helping Hands  
  

 

  

Committee Chairs and Other Volunteer Positions 

A special thank you to all of you that volunteered to either remain in your current role or 
assume new committee roles!!  Along with the committee chairs, there are many other 
committee members and volunteers that keep CPPG functioning.  It takes a Village.  The Guild 
activities would not be possible without you!!  


